29 July 2022

Debbie Gore
Head of Planning & Regeneration
Gosport Borough Council
Town Hall
High Street
Gosport
PO12 1EB



Bryony Stala E: bstala@savills.com DL: +44 (0) 23 8071 3955

Mountbatten House 1 Grosvenor Square Southampton SO15 2BZ T: +44 (0) 238 071 3900 F: +44 (0) 238 071 3901 savills.com

Dear Debbie

Haslar Immigration Removal Centre, Gosport

I write on behalf of the Ministry of Justice (MOJ) in relation to the above referenced site.

Please accept this letter as a formal request to withdraw the representations made by Savills on 3rd December 2021 to Gosport Borough Council's (GBC's) Draft Local Plan 2038 Consultation Draft (Regulation 18), published September 2021 in relation to Haslar Immigration Removal Centre.

Yours sincerely

Bryony Stala Associate Director

Copy

Jayson Grygiel (Gosport Borough Council Principle Planning Officer)



